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FROM: THE OFFICE OF SENATOR BOB DOLE 
NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 
(202) 225-8946 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

WASHINGTON, D. C., July 26, 1971 --U.S Senators Bob Dole 

and James Pearson announced today that that the EPA announced 

an increase of $30,360 to the city of Topeka for wet well 

modifications in lift station and a new interceptor sewer from 

existing pump station to new pump station which will be a force 

main station. 

This increases the original grant from $395, 010 to 

$425, 370. The site at which the work is to be done is at 

215 East Seventh. in Topeka. 
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